
1270 Northland Drive, Suite 150, Mendota Heights,MN 55120
Phone: 651-633-6774 • Fax: 651-633-1447

March 22, 2023

Members of the Labor Committee
Minnesota State Capitol
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55115

RE: Support HF2687/SF2774

Honorable Labor Committee Members:

The Independent Millwright Contractors Association (IMCA) appreciates the Chair’s continued 
work on this bill, and we ask the Labor Committee to support HF2687/SF2774. 

The stakeholders have spent years working to clarify elements of the elevator licensing statute and 
this amended bill represents an agreement to ensure current law is in line with longstanding 
construction practices. 

Thank you for your service and consideration.

Sincerely,
John Nesse 
Administrator, IMCA




